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August 23, 2013 
 
 
Gavin Battarino, Project Officer 
Ministry of the Environment 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
2 St. Clair Avenue West, Floor 12A 
Toronto, Ontario M4V 1L5 
 
 
Dear Mr. Battarino, 
 
In response to comments received from the Ministry of Environment regarding the Town of 
Deseronto’s Marina/Waterfront Development Environmental Assessment Terms of Reference 
document; the Municipality has determined that it would be appropriate to seek an amendment to 
the document prior to submitting it for formal review/approval to the Minister.  The Municipality and 
project consultant will complete the amendments in consultation with Project Officer Battarino to 
ensure the Terms of Reference complies with the Environmental Assessment Act requirements.   
 
The Ministry’s consideration of this request is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Dana Valentyne, Community Development Officer 
Town of Deseronto 
dvalentyne@deseronto.ca 
 
 
CC:  Scott Mathieson 
 Greer Galloway Group Inc. 
 1620 Wallbridge Loyalist Road 

Belleville ON K8N 4A5 
smathieson@greergalloway.com 


